
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
The upcoming Easter and  
April holiday period will be  
busy, thanks to numerous 
community-led activities. 
Fourteen additional  
events planned from the 
Easter long weekend 
through to the end of April recently shared 
in more than $40,000 of funding made 
available through the Gannawarra 
Community Flood Recovery Program. 
These events will cater for all ages and help 
support residents to connect as well as 
providing a unique point of difference to 
attract visitors to Gannawarra. 
For more information about events 
planned, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/events 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 20 March at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER SERVICE CLOSURES 
Council’s Customer Service Centres and 
Gannawarra Library Service branches will 
be closed for Easter between Friday, 29 
March and Monday, 1 April 2024. For 
after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call 
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920. 
The Cohuna and Kerang transfer stations 
will be closed on Friday, 29 March, and will 
be open on Sunday, 31 March. 
Household waste collection services will 
continue as scheduled on these dates. 
 

 

DETOX YOUR HOME COMING 
TO KERANG 13 APRIL 
Residents needing to dispose of their 
household chemicals can drop items off to 
the Kerang Transfer Station from 11am-
2pm Saturday, 13 April as part of 
Sustainability Victoria’s Detox Your Home 
program. 
For more information, click on the Detox 
Your Home heading at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/waste   
 
 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 20 MARCH 
COHUNA (10.30am – 12 noon) 
KERANG (4pm – 5.30pm) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

ANIMAL REGISTRATION 
RENEWALS DUE 10 APRIL 
Cat and dog owners are reminded that 
annual animal registration renewal 
payments are due by 5pm Wednesday, 10 
April. 
Payment can be made in person at 
Council’s Customer Service Centres, by 
cheque or money order mailed to 
Council, over the phone by phoning (03) 
5450 9333 or online via BPAY. A separate 
BPAY payment is required per animal. 
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KERVINS ROAD BRIDGE 30-
TONNE LOAD LIMIT 
Motorists who use the Kervins Road bridge 
are advised that a 30-tonne limit will be in 
place until a replacement concrete 
structure is constructed. 
Motorists whose loads are larger than 30 
tonnes are requested to use Cohuna-
McMillans Road, Western Road and 
Murray Valley Highway to access either 
side of Kervins Road. 
 

 
GANNAWARRA FLOOD 
REFLECTIONS EXHIBITION 
The Gannawarra Flood Reflections 
Exhibition will open at Kerang’s Sir John 
Gorton Library on Tuesday, 26 March. 
Featuring images and drone footage 
captured during the 2022 floods, this free 
exhibition will be held in Kerang until 24 
April, before travelling throughout the 
Gannawarra. 
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